

November 3, 2023

Governor's Educator of the Year Nominees

It's that time of the year again!!

Do you know a classroom teacher or educational services professional who is dedicated, inspiring, and making a difference? If so, please take the time to recommend this person for the Governor's Educator of the Year Program by completing this nomination form Bradford's Governor's Educator of the Year Form by NOVEMBER 28th.



The weather is getting colder and winter jackets have made their first appearances! Please be sure to LABEL ALL STUDENT JACKETS. We are able to return items left behind easily if your student name is on the label.

Message from The Brownie Troops:

Exciting news to report - our Bradford 3rd Grade Brownie troops Scarecrow WON the Van Vleck Gardens competition! Today at 3:30, alongside some troop member representatives, we will be receiving a \$500 award check which our troop is donating to nonprofit Clean Ocean Action.

Thank you for sharing our project with the greater Bradford community!

Upcoming Events

11/6: PTA Movie Night (Rescheduled)

11/7: Election Day: School closed for students

11/9-10: NJEA Convention

11/13: Diwali Begins

11/17: School Wide Assembly: Lenape Tribe; The Red Blanket Singers

11/22: Early Dismissal

11/23-24: District closed-Thanksgiving